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Come and see… Stay and learn! 

A Summer Fun Program 

For Children entering PreK 4 

in the Fall of 2024 

Trinity Episcopal School is offering Pre-K Power-Up, 

a “Big Kid” Camp for children that are entering a  

Pre-K 4 program for the 2024/2025 school year. 

The day will begin indoors with circle time,    

learning centers that focus on Pre-K readiness skills, 

fine motor skills, cooperative  activities, games, 

and outdoor recess.   The day comes to a close 

with a nice relaxing lunch. Children will need to 

bring a nut free healthy lunch with only water to 

drink. 

Each week, the activities will center around       

different literacy themes.  All topics will focus on 

and reinforce Pre-K readiness. 

Please label all items brought to camp. Please apply 

sunscreen and/or bug spray to your child before 

arriving.  

Pre-K Power-Up allows up to 12 students per week. 

Trinity Episcopal School reserves the right to cancel 

any session that does not have a minimum of 5 

students. 

Registration will be online only. Please visit our web-

site or call the office to request the link.  

Pre-K Power-Up '24 
Monday - Friday from 9 - noon 

$300.00 a week 

 

 

Week 1 June 3-7 

Week 2 June 10-14 

Week 3 June 17-21 

Week 4 June 24 - 28 

Week 5 July 1-5—No CAMP 

Week 6 July 8-12 

Week 7 July 15-19 

Week 8 July 22-26 

Week 9 July 29– Aug 2 

 

Registration Fee is $50.00 

Registration fee is waived if enrolled by 

April 1, 2024 

 

Discounts: If enrolled by April 1 , 2024 

Any 4 weeks -50.00 

 

Credit card on file will be charged for all registered weeks 

on April 1, 2024. 

Monies can be applied toward any week or session 

if you choose to switch dates as long as space is 

available.  However, camp tuition and fees are Non

-refundable.  

 

Tuition will not be refunded for any days missed by 

children due to illness or schedule conflicts.  

 

Money paid for any sessions that are cancelled due 

to low enrollment will be applied as a credit to 

your ChildPilot Account to be used during the fall 

semester. 

 

Children who were not students at Trinity         

Episcopal School during the 23/24 school year will 

need to have an enrollment form and vaccination 

records on file. 

http://www.facebook.com/TrinityEpiscopalSchoolFW

